
 
Lynn Moser 
 
 
 
 
 
January 12, 2017 
 
Design Engineer Response Letter to Weber County Engineering Department comments dated 
January 9, 2017.  
 
Re:  Gallop Bend Subdivision  
 

“Weber County Engineering Division Review” 
 

1. As per the conversation with Chad Meyerhoffer and Brock Loomis, move the most western manhole on 
2475 south to the western borderline of the property. Adjust the slopes accordingly. We will continue to 
work together on this coordination. 
Response: 
Manhole moved to west property line.   
 

2. Specify the asphalt to be a PG 64-22 mix design 
Response: 
Revised as noted. 
 

3. Fix the rim elevations of CO-4, CO-8, CO-9, CO-10, and CO-11. 
Response: 
Removed foundation drain system.  Added internal ditches to allow for foundation drains to be 
discharged to rear ditches.  
 

4. Fix the overlapping labels on CG101. 
Response: 
Revised as noted. 
 

5. Add design and detail of the northbound walkway, per our conversation. Have the 
walkway rise halfway up to the max elevation. 
Response: 
Design of walkway added to construction drawings.  
 
Please let me know if there are any questions or concerns with the plan submittal.  Thank you.  
 

 
 
Dean Barker, P.E. 
cc: Brock Loomis  
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